Public consultation opens for floating pontoons and low-impact anchorage points at Estany des Peix
Thursday, 15 July 2021 11:55

The Formentera Department of Environment is pleased to announce the beginning of a period
of public consultation around plans to equip Estany des Peix with floating pontoons and
low-impact anchorage points. Procurement proceeding rules mandate collection of comments
during a 15-day period of public consultation, published from today in the Official Gazette of the
Balearic Islands (BOIB).

Environment chief Antonio J. Sanz described the change as “another clear step toward
regulation” and insisted the island’s government remained “committed to enacting a regulatory
system during the current legislative term”.

The final plans are available on the BOIB website and at the FDE and Formentera Department
of Inspection Services on Carrer Mallorca in Sant Ferran.

Tragsatec was contracted to prepare the final design set. The bid cost was €1,259,204.18. To
execute the designs, the Consell de Formentera has a €652,154 subsidy with funds from the
Sustainable Tourism Tax (ITS).
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